
 

 
         

                      

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

December 28, 2012 

 

 

Greg & Nancy Thomas 

S242 River Road 

Arcadia, WI  54612 

 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Thomas,  

 

The purpose of this letter is acknowledge that by constructing the manure storage structure, 

closure of your existing storage and writing your nutrient management plan you now comply 

with a portion of the Wisconsin Non-Point Pollution State Performance Standards in NR 151 

Wisconsin Administrative Code.  The above practices at your farm located at T 20N, R10W, 

Sec. 2, NW1/4 of NW ¼ are adequate to meet the following standards: 

 

 NR 151.07 Nutrient Management 

 NR 151.05 (2) Manure Storage Facilities Performance – 

    New Construction & Alterations 

 NR 151.05 (3) Manure Storage Facilities Performance –  

    Closure 

 

In accordance with Ch NR 151, Wisconsin Administrative Code, any practice or facility that is in 

compliance with a performance standard or prohibition on or after the effective date of the 

standard or prohibition, must remain in compliance regardless of whether cost sharing is 

provided to the owner or operator.  Since you are now deemed to be in compliance with the 

performance standards listed above, it is imperative that you and any future owners or operators 

maintain compliance with them.  The Operation and Maintenance Plan that you received from 

Williams Engineering is your guide to insure continued compliance. 

 

I wish to thank you for working with the county Land Resource Department. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to give me a call. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Julie A. Lindstrom 

Interim Director 

Land Resources Department 

 

Jake Sedivy - 608-685-6217 

Zoning Technician 

jake.sedivy@buffalocounty.com 

Julie Lindstrom 
Interim Director 

Buffalo County Courthouse 

407 S. Second Street   Alma, WI  54610 

julie.lindstrom@buffalocounty.com 

Phone (608-685-6261   Fax (608) 685-6213 

Peter Stoltman – 608-685-6265 

Zoning Technician 

peter.stoltman@buffalocounty.com 

Tom Schultz – 608-685-6242 

Conservation Technician 

tom.schultz@buffalocounty.com 

Tammy Huber – 608-685-6218 

Office Assistant 

tammy.huber@buffalocounty.com 

Matthew  Martin – 608-685-6285 

GIS Technician 

matthew.martin@buffaloccounty.com 

mailto:julie.lindstrom@buffalocounty.com

